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October 16, 2019 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Joel Forrest 
Director, Environment, Land, Regulatory & Law  
Coastal GasLink Pipeline Project 
450 - 1st Street SW 
Calgary, AB  T2P 5H1 
joel_forrest@tcenergy.com 
 
Dear Joel Forrest:  
 
Thank you for your application on April 18, 2019, requesting a five-year extension of 
Environmental Assessment Certificate # E14-03 (EAC) for the Coastal GasLink Pipeline 
Project (CGL). 
 
On October 15, 2019, after reviewing the extension request and the EAO’s Extension 
Report, Kevin Jardine, the Executive Director of the Environmental Assessment Office, 
has decided to extend the deadline specified in the EAC to October 23, 2024. I enclose 
an extension Order under Section 18 of the Environmental Assessment Act. Please 
note that this is a one-time only extension and CGL must be substantially started by 
October 23, 2024, or the EAC will expire. 
 
Please also note that all other conditions and requirements previously specified in the 
EAC and related schedules remain in effect. Documentation relating to this extension 
order will be posted to the Environmental Assessment Office’s Electronic Project 
Information Centre within one week of the decision. 
 
With best regards, 
 

 
Nathan Braun 
Executive Project Director 
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Attachment (1)  
 
cc:  Tracy Young, Senior Regulatory Analyst 
 Coastal GasLink Pipeline Project 

tracy_young@transcanada.com  
  
 Dan Wyman, Team Lead, Regulatory 
 Coastal GasLink Pipeline Project 

dan_wyman@transcanada.com  
 
Lindsay Luke, Project Assessment Director 
Environmental Assessment Office 

 Lindsay.Luke@gov.bc.ca  
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